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Hi! My name is Aya. 
I have long, curly, 
dark hair. I’m 
wearing a headband 
and a plait.  

I’m wearing a black 
AC/DC hoodie, grey 
trousers and white 
trainers. Who am I?  

 

Hello! My name is 
Douaa. I have short, 
curly, dark hair. I’m 
wearing a ponytail.  

I’m wearing red 
leggings, a blue 
jacket with a pink zip 
and black shoes. 
Who am I? 

 

Hello! My name is 
Tatiana. I have long, 
straight, brown hair. 

I'm wearing a black 
necklace, a pink 
hoodie with a 
cartoon cat, military 
jeans and black 
trainers. Who am I? 

 

Hi! My name is 
Insaf. I have short, 
straight, dark hair. 
I’m wearing a 
ponytail.  

I’m wearing a black 
hoodie, squared 
black and white 
trousers and black 
trainers. Who am I? 

Hello! My name is 
Toni. I have short, 
straight, blond hair.  

I’m wearing a black 
sweatshirt, black 
trousers and red, 

white and black 
trainers. Who am 
I? 

 

Hello! My name is 
Leo. I have short, 
wavy, dark hair 

I`m wearing an 
orange sweatshirt, 
black trousers with 

white letters, and 
black and orange 
trainers. Who am I?  

 

Hi! My name is 
Mohamed. I have 
short, curly, dark 
hair. I’m wearing 
glasses. 

I’m wearing a red 
sweatshirt, grey 
trousers and blue 
and grey trainers. 
Who am I? 

Hi! My name is 
Morad. I have short, 
wavy, dark hair. 

I'm wearing a grey 
hoodie with a big 
Michael Jordan in 
the middle, black 
trousers and black 
trainers. Who am I? 

 



   

Hello! My name is 
Danna. I have short, 
wavy, brown hair. 
I'm wearing a 
ponytail. 

I'm wearing a blue 
hoodie, pink 
trousers and grey 
trainers.  

Who am I?

Hi, my name is 
Arnau. I have short, 
straight black hair. 

I’m wearing a black 
and withe 
sweatshirt, blue, 
black and white 
trousers and black 
and white trainers. 

Who am I?

Hi! My name is 
Yassin. I have short, 
curly, dark hair.  

I’m wearing a blue 
hoodie with black 
letters, black and 
blue trousers and 
blue shoes.  

Who am I? 

Hi! My name is Iván. 
I have short, 
straight, dark hair.  

I’m wearing a black 
sweater, grey 
trousers with a blue 
stripe on the side 
and white trainers. 
Who am I? 

 

Hello! My name is 
Mauricio. I have 
short, curly, black 
hair. 

I’m wearing a yellow 
T-shirt, a military 
jacket and green 
trousers. Who am I? 

Hello! My name is 
Sara. I have long, 
wavy, brown hair. 
I’m wearing a hat. 

I’m wearing a white 
T-shirt with a 
flamingo, a light 
jacket, trousers and 
trainers. Who am I?  

 

Hi! My name is 
Khawla. I have 
short, curly, dark 
hair. I’m wearing a 
ponytail. 

I’m wearing a white 
T-shirt with a star in 
the middle, black 
trousers and grey 
trainers. Who am I? 

Hello! My name is 
Anabella. I have 
long, straight, 
brown hair.  
 
I’m wearing a black 
and white squared 
T-shirt, jeans and 
white shoes.  
Who am I? 
 



  

Hello! My name 
Nadir. I have short, 
straight, black hair.  

I am wearing a blue 
shirt, grey pants and 
orange and blue 
trainers.  

Who am l? 

 

Hi! My name is 

Youssef. I have 

short, straight black 

hair.  

I’ m wearing a 

yellow T-shirt, black 

trousers and black 

and red trainers.  

Who am I? 

Hello! My name is 
Carlos. I have short, 
straight, brown hair.  

I’m wearing a yellow 
t-shirt, black and 
yellow trousers and 
white and green 
trainers.  

Who am I? 

Hi! My name is 
Chaimae. I have 
long, straight, brown 
hair. I am wearing a 
ponytail. 

I am wearing a grey 
Micky Mouse T-
shirt, leggings and 
trainers. Who am I? 
 

Hello! My name is 
Mohamet. I have 
short, brown, curly 
hair.  
I'm wearing a blue 
tracksuit, a T-shirt 
with the world in the 
middle and black 
trainers.  
Who am I? 

 

Hello! My name is 
Hong Xuan. I have 
short, straight black 
hair. 

I’m wearing glasses, 
a black hoodie with a 
yellow circle, black 
trousers and dark 
trainers. Who am I? 

Hi! My name is 
Yasmine. I have 
short, curly, dark 
hair. I’m wearing a 
ponytail. 

I’m wearing a red 
sweatshirt, green 
trousers and brown 
boots. Who am I? 

 

Hi! My name is 
Rida. I have short, 
wavy, dark hair. 

I'm wearing a black 
T-shirt with white 
letters on the side, 
grey trousers and 
dark trainers. Who 
am I? 

 



 

   

Hello! My name is 
Marc. I have short, 
straight, black hair.  

I’m wearing a black 
Star Wars 
sweatshirt, grey 
trousers and black 
and white trainers. 
Who am I? 

 

Hello! My name is 
Alae. I have long, 
wavy, brown hair. 
I’m wearing a 
ponytail.  

I’m wearing a purple 
sweater, grey 
trousers and white 
trainers.  

Who am I? 

Hi! My name is 
Xavi. I have short, 
straight, black hair. 
 

I'm wearing a green 
T-shirt with a black 
monster, black 
trousers and grey, 
black and white 
trainers. Who am I? 
 

Hi! My name is 
Fabio. I have short, 
curly, dark hair. I´m 
wearing blue 
glasses.  

I’m wearing a black 
Batman sweatshirt, 
black and black 
trainers. Who am I? 

 

Hello! My name is 
Sara. I have short, 
straight, brown hair. 
I'm wearing a red 
oversized 
sweatshirt, black 
leggings and red 
trainers. Who am I? 

Hi! My name is 

Melinda. I have 

short, straight brown 

hair.  

I'm wearing a red 

sweatshirt, purple 

leggings and black 

trainers. Who am I? 

Hello! My name is 
Gabriela. I have 
long, straight, black 
hair. I’m wearing a 
ponytail.  

I’m wearing a pink 
sweater, black jeans 
with decorations and 
trainers. Who am I? 

 

Hello! My name 
is Elianna. I have 
long, straight, brown 
hair.  

I’m wearing a pink 
Minnie Mouse T-
shirt, blue jeans and 
pink trainers. 

Who am I? 



 

 
Hi! My name is 
Stephanie. I have 
long, straight, dark 
hair.  

I’m wearing a grey 
hoodie with flowers 
and stripes, black 
leggings and dark 
trainers. Who am I?  

 

Hello! My name is 
Nour. I have short, 
straight, dark hair.  

I’m wearing a white 

T-shirt with a Black 

portrait, jeans and 

white trainers.  

Who am I? 

Hello! My name is 
Isabella. I have 
short, curly, dark 
hair. 

I’m wearing glasses, 

a black hoddie, blue 

jeans and black 

trainers. Who am I? 

Hi! My name is 
Moha. I have short, 
curly, brown hair.  

I’m wearing a blue 
sweater, blue 
football shorts and 
black and white 
trainers. 

Who am I?  


